Board of Selectmen

August 17, 2000

Council on Aging – Long Pond Room

Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. by Chairman Dale Donovan.  Selectmen present included Peter Hall, Roger L. Putnam, Jr. and Howard Grossman.  Selectman Michael Parlante was absent.

Beta Engineering gave a presentation to the Board soliciting the consultancy offered in the warrant Article 9 of the June special town meeting.  After outlining their qualifications, they presented the representative of Stone Engineering, a related firm that would do the water related work.

On a motion duly made and seconded, the Board voted unanimously to adjourn at 8:10 p.m.








Respectfully submitted,








Roger L. Putnam, Jr., Clerk
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